
 
 

Opening the Townsend Public Library on Sundays throughout January, February, and March has 
been a popular bonus for residents in recent years, and an important service to our community. 
Originally supported by an anonymous donor and then by the town budget, we were charged in 
2013 with finding an alternative way to fund the winter Sundays. The Friends of the Library took on 
this task and have worked hard to collaborate with patrons and local businesses.  
 

We hope you’ll join us by agreeing to sponsor a day of Sunday hours in 2025 
with a tax deductible donation of $300. 

 
Why sponsor Sunday Hours at the library? 

 Show community involvement and support 

 Reach new customers and increase your exposure to current customers 
 
Where will your name appear? 

 The week leading up to the Sunday you sponsor, your business will be featured: 
o On the Signboards at the library 
o Message on checkout receipts stating “Thank You to _____ for Sponsoring this 

Sunday’s Hours” 
o On the Townsend Public Library Facebook page and other social media sites. 

 Townsend Public Library Website  

 Newspaper Articles (as available) 

 In the Library Email Newsletters (Children and Adult) 
 

Thank you for helping us keeping this valuable resource available during the winter months! 
- The Board and Members of the Friends of the Townsend Public Library 

 

 

 
Please return this form with your check for $300 to the Friends of the Townsend Public Library, 12 Dudley Road, 
Townsend, MA 01469  – Thank you for supporting our community! 

 

Name (as you want it to appear):  ___________________________________________________________________  
 
 

 

Contact Name/Phone Number/Email: ________________________________________________________________  
 

 
 _______________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

 

Sponsor Sunday Hours 
at the 

Townsend Public Library 
2025 


